
From: Gerardo Lara 
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2015 9:16 AM
To: Veronica Herrera
Cc: Juan Vargas; Cassie Allred; Arnoldo Cervantes
Subject: moran / arizpe reconstructions

Good morning Veronica,

Regarding the exclusion of the $50 for the portable toilet on the Alfonso Moran and Ricardo Arizpe 
reconstructions, I know this reduction in contract price was reflected in the COC. However, after talking 
it over with Mr. Perez, Commissioners Court needs to be made aware of this reduction in contract price.

Therefore, please submit an agenda item for the $50 reduction for both the Moran and Arizpe 
reconstructions on the next commissioners court meeting.

Thank you.

Jerry Lara, Accountant
Webb County Auditors Office
1110 Washington Street, Suite 201
Laredo, TX 78040
Direct 956-523-4008
Fax 956-523-5001


